
Announcements 
The Fifth General Assembly of the World Council of 

Indigenous Peoples was held July 11-17 in Lima, Peru. Prior to 
the General Assembly, the WCIP sponsored a series of work­
shops in Cuzco, Peru, from July 4-10. Workshop topics included 
political economy and self-determination, development projects, 
analysis and prognosis, organization and management for 
development, and Indian policy on development. For further 
information contact the World Council of Indigenous Peoples, 
555 King Edward Ave., Ottawa, Ontario K1N 6N5 Canada. Tele­
phone (613) 230-9030. 

August 3-7, 1987, the United Nations Commission on 
Human Rights, Sub-Commission on Prevention of Discrimin­
ation and Protection of Minorities, Working Group on Indige­
nous Populations will meet in Geneva, Switzerland. 

The Museum of the American Indian seeks submissions for 
the Fifth Native American Film Festival to be held December 
11-13, 1987. Animated, narrative, and experimental works on all 
topics concerned with Indians of North, Central, and South 
America will be considered for this non-competitive festival. 
Formats include 16mm, three-quarter inch video, and one-half . 
inch VHS. Deadline for submitting entries is August 14. Contact ' 
the Museum at Broadway and 155th St., New York, NY 10032 for 
more information. 

The First Meeting of Caribbean Indians will be held in the 
Dominican Republic in August, 1988, rather than 1987, as stated 
in a previous issue of the SAIIC Newsletter. 

Did You Miss Your Spring Issue? 
An abundance of springtime activities prevented SAIIC 

from publishing the Spring issue of the Newsletter. We hope you 
missed us. Paid subscriptions will be extended an issue to 
compensate. 

SAIIC promotes exchange and unity among all Indians of the Americas by making 
information available and by making increased direct communication possible.SAIIC also 
makes South and Central American Indian issues and culture known to the general English­
speaking public. The Newsletter, one of SAIIC's projects, reflects indigenous perspectives of 
the Americas. 

Nilo Cayuqueo, SAIIC Coordinator, and Susan Lobo, Publications Editor 
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